Field Trip to San Diego

We are very excited!  On Thursday May 17, 2012 fourth graders will be taking a field trip to San Diego.  Travel Teens is a student travel company we are using for this trip.  We will leave around 7:30 a.m. and visit the San Diego Mission, take a short voyage in the harbor, visit Old Town and return to Grovecenter around 7 p.m.   
Parents and fourth-grade students are invited to attend.  But we must receive a non-refundable $25 deposit for each student and/or chaperone no later than October 24th.  The check or money order must be made out to Travel Teens.  Any parent attending must pay (or fundraise) the full amount of the trip, which is approximately $95.

To cover the remaining amount for each student, we will have a fundraiser.  Soon we will be starting our Cookie Dough fundraiser for this field trip.  Cookie dough is very popular during the holiday season and we have been very successful in the past with this product.  More information will be coming soon.

Please turn in your deposit no later than October 24th.

Thank you.

Mr. Riggs & Mrs. Asencio

